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Tilbury Douglas to lead the construction of
Heywood Academy

10 months ago

Tilbury Douglas, a leading UK building, infrastructure, engineering and fit-out business, has been appointed
to lead the construction of the Heywood Academy on behalf of the Department for Education.

Ellis Williams Architects has designed the two-storey building in Heywood which will be operated by the
New Bridge Multi Academy Trust to provide education for up to 76 pupils aged 11-19 with Special
Educational Needs (SEN).

On the ground floor, visitors will find the main hall, as well as a dining room and offices. There will also be
two sensory rooms, five classrooms, and a food science lab. Upstairs, pupils aged over 16 will be provided
with seven classrooms, a library and a common room.

The project will also include a multi-use games area, habitat area, and forest school. Landscaping will
feature orchard trees, wildflower grasses with mown paths, and timber growing boxes. These high-quality
facilities and sensory and outdoor learning spaces will cater to the diverse needs of the children.

The school will be constructed embracing sustainable practices and renewable energy sources to ensure it
achieves Net Zero Carbon Neutral status.

The project will generate significant employment and training opportunities, aiming for a 45% social value
return on investment, benefiting the Rochdale community. This includes a unique partnership with M3
Project, an East Lancashire charity providing essential advice, support, and housing for the homeless.

Tilbury Douglas is making a significant contribution to the future of education in the North West with eight
educational projects in pre-construction and on site working with the Department of Education.
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Martin Horne, Divisional Director - North West at Tilbury Douglas, commented: “We look forward to
working with project stakeholders to ensure the new building is delivered to the highest quality to enable
the Academy Trust to offer first-class educational facilities to students with SEN in Rochdale.”

Phil Shaw, Managing Director - Building North at Tilbury Douglas, added: “Working simultaneously on so
many projects across the region provides us with a unique opportunity to make a real difference to the
region’s educational offering and to the local communities.”



